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DATE:  April 9, 2025 

TO:  All Municipal Clerks 

FROM:  Regina Hein – Elections Specialist – Accessibility 

SUBJECT: Seeking clerk members for the WEC’s Accessibility Advisory Committee 
 
The WEC is looking for two municipal clerks who are passionate about accessible voting to join the 
Accessibility Advisory Committee (AAC). The AAC is made up of representatives from disability advocacy 
organizations across the state with interests in voting rights. Members attend monthly hour-long virtual 
meetings and provide vital feedback on materials and WEC initiatives to ensure we are prioritizing 
accessibility. If you think that you would be a good fit for this group, please follow the link to complete 
the application. This application closes Friday April 25 at 11:59pm. 
 
https://forms.gle/Do9JRGVvotJ7DBKEA 
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